
 

Reference: 135334558  
April 2022 
Page 1  

Activity Notice 
Suburban Rd pump station upgrades 

 Water Corporation and our contractors Valmec are working to upgrade the wastewater pump 

station on Suburban Road in Northam (corner of Suburban Rd and Mudalla Rd). The work will 

expand the emergency storage of the pump station and increase its ability to keep up with flows 

during significant wet weather events. 

Tankering works timing update 

We previously indicated that the pump station would go offline in late July. Due to contractor 

availability, this is now scheduled to commence in early May.  

Wastewater tankering will be required from Monday 2 May for up to 4 days. During this time you 

may notice increased activity and noise associated with the works and tankering, including outside 

of normal works hours. The tankering route is shown on the map below. Wastewater will be 

transported to the treatment plant by tanker trucks during the day time. Tankering during the 

evening and overnight will be avoided as much as possible. 

These works are dependent upon the weather forecast. Works may be delayed up to a week in the 

event of rainfall.  

We appreciate that this work may be impactful. We thank you for your patience and understanding 

of the schedule change whilst we undertake this important work. 

There will be no interruptions to your water supply or wastewater services. Minor traffic 

management may be required at times to allow vehicles, pedestrians and cyclists to proceed safely 

around the work area. 
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What is happening next? 

Installation of additional emergency storage tanks and associated infrastructure will commence 

later in May 2022. The project is scheduled to finish during August 2022.  

All work will be confined to the wastewater pump station site. 

Who can I contact? 

For further information please contact Gemma Bertrand from Community Engagement on          

(08) 9420 2895 or Community.Engagement@watercorporation.com.au or visit 

www.watercorporation.com.au/NorthamWastewater 

Alternate contact details: 

• Valmec Project Manager Russell Shearing on 0427 913 218 or RShearing@valmec.com.au  

• Water Corporation Project Manager, Rob Pekaar (08) 9420 2275 or 

Rob.Pekaar@watercorporation.com.au  

• Faults, emergencies, and security – 13 13 75 (24 hours) 
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